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28th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

P5 Visit to National Records of Scotland 

 

The Kirknewton Development Trust is organising and making funding available for P5 to visit the 

National Records of Scotland on Tuesday 10th March 2020. 

 

This funding has been made available through the Heritage Lottery Fund to enable the Trust to 

produce a Kirkie Comic, detailing local history and P5 will be assisting with this.  This second trip 

will enable the pupils to be ‘History Detectives’ and to have a look the Archives. 

 

The class will leave school at 9.00am and will travel to and from Edinburgh by coach. Pupils will 

return at 1.15pm approximately. 

 

Please ensure your child has the following on the day of the trip: 

 

 School uniform, warm jacket and sensible shoes 

 Packed lunch and a drink 

 Snack 

 

Please return the attached EE2 form to school, by Thursday 5th March 2020 at the latest. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Ms P Bird 

Class Teacher  


